
 

 

Transfiguration Ladies Philoptochos Society 

Christmas Toy/Gift Card Drive 
 

This year, we are partnering with  

The Lowell Wish Project to help those in need. 

 

There are 2 Giving options 

Please bring in any of the following on/before 
Sunday, December 11th: 
 

1) A new toy or game (suggested value total $25) 

2) A $25 Amazon Gift Card (in high demand) 

 

Toys/Games do not have to be wrapped or bagged.   

Please leave your donation in the bin located 

 in the foyer of the church. 

 

For more information, please contact Sandra Gulezian  

(978) 808-9687 or Deb Sevigny (603) 860-0743 

 

 

Our goal, as in years past, is to sponsor 75 children. 

  Please help us make someone’s Christmas 

 a little brighter! 


